

## E. SCOTT PRUITT Administrator

May 25, 2017

John Blount SVP, Global Government Affairs Ervin | Hill Strategy 410 First Street, SE Suite 300 Washington, D.C. 20003

John,

Thank you for reaching out to set up a meeting with our team at the EPA. I very much enjoyed visiting with you and the industry members from southeast Texas about our issues of mutual concern. It was a good meeting! We look forward to working with all of you.

Please don't hesitate to contact us in the future should you have any questions.

All the best.

E. Scott Pruitt

Mardentile par.